
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
 
 
The conference is free but you must register to attend. You need to register separately for 
the afternoon workshops. 
According to information provided by the Office of the Hungarian Parliament, we will need your 
date of birth for your entry to the Parliament Building, so you are kindly requested to submit it 
when you register. The data provided will only be used for your entry. It is forbidden to enter the 
building with any cutting instruments. 
 
Entry to the building: 
 
On 22 March 2019, our guests can enter the building at Gate XII from 8:00 a.m. As we expect 
approximately 400 attendants, we suggest that you arrive in time to ensure smooth entrance and 
that you will not be late for the event. You will be offered some hot coffee and delicious breakfast 
snacks before the conference. 
 
Please note that only registered persons having an identification document will be admitted to the 
Parliament Building, so please remember to bring along your ID card or passport. 
Disabled guests or those with limited mobility can enter at Gate XIII; this must be indicated when 
registering. 
Parking places will not be provided, but free parking is available at the Buda Lower Embankment. 
Thank you for dressing appropriately for the event. 

 

Please register between 25 February and 18 March at the following link: 
150.offi.hu/regisztracio 

 

http://150.offi.hu/regisztracio

